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November 26, 2018 
 

PRINCIPAL NOTES – Kitty Logan 
 

I hope you had a marvelous Thanksgiving. Please 

don’t ask about my spuds. The gravy might have been 

thicker. I did see Ms. Deming and Mrs. Patterson 

shopping on Freaky Friday. I was competing with Ms. 

Deming at the sock sale.   

 

Parents are expecting midterm reports today.  

Unfortunately, the grade book attached to Q has been 

down for a number of days and teachers have not been 

able to input data. That being said, we hope to have all 

midterm reports sent home by Wednesday. As always, 

please direct your questions to the school.   

 

The big news in the Logan household is that it is time 

for the hounds to fly to Hawaii for the winter. I will 

certainly miss their beautiful mugs and our 5:45 a.m. 

walks. 

 

Did you know?:  

 

Isaac is coming back to school this week.  I am so 

thankful that his surgery was a success and that his 

recovery gets an A+ rating. I told Mrs. Pogue that he 

was anxious to get back to see his peeps and teachers. 

 

Ms. Deming has sharp elbows. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES – Staff of EACS 

 

Declan, Fifth Grade – November 28 

Alivia, Fourth Grade – November 28 

Noah, Fifth Grade – November 30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS – Staff of EACS  
 

November 26 ASAP – Midterm Notes Go Home; 

November 26  - 6th Grade- Wreath p/up after school 

November 27 - Pizza Friday Orders + $ DUE by 9am  

November 30 – Pizza Friday  

December 3 – PTO Meeting, 6:00 p.m.  

December 7 – Spelling Bee, 1:30 p.m.  

December 11 - Pizza Friday Orders + $ DUE by 9am  

December 12 –Parent Orientation 9:00 a.m.;  

                     - APB Meeting 6:00 p.m.  

December 14 – Greek Olympics; Pizza Friday  

December 19 – Christmas Concert, 6:00 p.m.  

December 20 – Pajama Day  

December 21 – NO SCHOOL; Grade Reporting Day 
 

VOLUNTEER CORNER – Staff of EACS 

 

 Lunch Room Help needed 12:20 - 12:50 pm 

o TODAY / Wednesday / Friday 

 Next Week Help needed 12:20 – 12:50 pm 

o ALL WEEK 

 Helpers needed for the Musical  

o Costumes, Set Design, Directing 

 APB Seat Vacancy  

o Please submit application by 12/3 
 

Please contact the Office and let us know if you want 

to help with any of these Volunteer Opportunities. 

Thank you!   

 

HEALTHWISE with Nurse Jan 

 

It is that time of year when germs are being spread 

like wildfire. Please keep your child home if they are 

ill. We have families that are trying their best to avoid 

certain strains of viruses and bacteria due to immuno-

compromised family members at home. Let's help 

support each other and our families! If your child is 

not feeling well and is potentially contagious, please 

care for them at home. Always feel free to call me 

with any questions or concerns.  742-2972 

 

 

Eagle Academy’s Business Partner is: 
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SPECIALIST NEWS - PE, Art, Music, Technology 

 

PE NEWS – Mrs. Crowther 

 

BASKETBALL CLUB 

 

Basketball Club is still open for 3rd-6th grade boys + 

girls! Cost is $10 – paid online through Parent 

Connect. See permission slip attached for schedule, 

fees and other details. Students must have a signed 

permission slip to stay after school for club. 

 

APB SEAT VACANCY 

 

There is a vacancy on the Academic Policy Board.  

This is a great way to be involved and help EACS at 

the same time. The time counts towards your 

volunteer hours and meetings are in the evenings. 

Please submit your application by December 3rd. 

If you have any questions regarding the vacancy, 

please contact one of the board members below. 

 

ACADEMIC POLICY BOARD MEMBERS 

 

Vanessa Hall, Chair    230-6365 

v.m.hall@outlook.com 

 

Paige Saylor,Vice Chair  843-437-5783 

paigeola14@yahoo.com 

 

Jennifer Bundy, Secretary  884-5008 

jeepejoebundy@yahoo.com 

 

Erin Fuller    480-352-5504 

erin.fuller723@gmail.com 

 

Stacey Moncur   742-3025 

moncur_stacey@asdk12.org      

 

Missy Timberlake   742-3025 

timberlake_melissa@asdk12.org  

 

 

 

ZERO WASTE – Heather Sutherlin 

 

LUNCH TIP OF THE WEEK: 

 

*Ziplocs can be reused and/or recycled.  Have your 

kid/s bring them home, give them a rinse, and let them 

dry out. Reuse or recycle at the grocery store. (Trex 

Decking, which is expensive, can be made with 

recycled plastic. It takes 140,000 ziplocs to make 500 

square feet of Trex, so save those bags and recycle 

them and maybe we can bring the cost of composite 

decking down, as there is a shortage of recycled 

materials for manufacturing it). 

 

PTO ANNOUNCEMENTS – Christina Shontz 
 

FACEBOOK: 

 

We like you, please “Like” us on Facebook: “Eagle 

Academy Charter School (EACS) PTO”. In a recent 

poll, only about 30% of those on our Facebook page 

actually see our posts. Make sure to go to the PTO 

page and turn Notifications on so you can see our 

posts, we share a lot of great info there! 

 

PTO MEETING: 

 

Our next meeting is Monday, December 3rd at 

6:00pm in the Staff Lounge. We are looking for 

someone to provide childcare, if you are interested 

please email: Christina.shontz@gmail.com. 

 

PTO BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Christina Shontz, Chair – christina.shontz@gmail.com 
  

Alysia Thayer, Vice Chair – alysia.thayer@gmail.com 
 

Melissa Schmitz, Secretary – mjschmitz@alaska.edu 
 

Amie Mitchell, Treasurer-amitchell.alaska@gmail.com 
 

Vanessa Hall, Parent Rep – v.m.hall@outlook.com 
 

Mindy Edison, Staff Rep -Edison_mindy@asdk12.org 
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Cool Sixth Grade Display 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

   
 

   
 

 
 

 


